KS1 Hollinswood Hub

Newsletter 11.04.2025 Ml core

Hello and welcome to this week’s news!
We have come to the end of our ﬁrst term at the hub and it has been AMAZING!

The children have settled well and have been working hard.
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In Numeracy this week, we have revisited our knowledge of 2D shapes by recognising,
naming and creating repeated patterns. Some of us then used this knowledge to explore 3D
shapes in our environment. We noticed that the faces of 3D shapes are made up of 2D

shapes

In literacy this week we have been reading and writing sentences about the story 74e
G[ngerbreaa’ Man. We have worked hard to use capital letters and full stops and to work &&%}

with more independence.

In our topic ‘Once Upon a time’, we enjoyed reading a new story, Little Red Riding Hood.

Literacy

We enjoyed dressing up and using role-play to retell the story. We also thought carefullg about the journey Little

Red Riding Hood took to get to Granma’s house and used this knowledge to design a map with a key. We then

used our designs to create a 3D map.




In computing the children have really enjoyed working with Miss Powell. They have been learning how to stay
safe online and what to do if they feel unsafe. They have also explored a range of Art apps to support their
learning and ICT skills. The children even spotted Street Art in their local community and asked to take a photo

to show Miss Powell!

In R.E this week we explored the Easter story and how Christians celebrate Easter. We read the story and watched
an artist retell the story, through Sand Art. We then used our own sand to represent our thinking.

We wish you all a lovely Easter Holiday with fun laughter and family fun! Don’tforget to upload your photos to
your Dojo portfollo and we can share them with our peers on 28th April.
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Thank you or all your hard work!
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\ Happy Easter




